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Journeying Together in Christ 

8 September 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

  

School Council played an important role in the school last year and next week pupils will be 

choosing new members to represent their class. Our School Council is made up of 2 children 

from each class from Years 1-6. They will meet regularly with Mrs Gray to discuss school issues 

and are a voice for the other pupils in their class. 

  

If your child would like to be a School Council Representative they should prepare a 

presentation to give to their class to persuade them why they are the best person for the job. 

This presentation should be no longer than 2 minutes and it can take any format - a speech, a 

Powerpoint, a song are just a few ideas. The presentation should focus on the skills and qualities 

that pupils have which they believe would make them a great class representative (e.g. reliable, 

responsible, friendly and approachable, good at listening to everyone, able to remember things, 

honest and sensible, hardworking). 

  

The presentations will take place next week, beginning on Wednesday 13th September, so pupils 

should have their presentations ready by this date. By the end of next week each class will have 

voted for who they would like to be their representative. In order to allow as many pupils as we 

can to experience this role, those who have already been on the school council cannot be chosen 

again.  Good luck to all those who wish to take part and we look forward to hearing your 

presentations! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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